
**CONTRACTOR ANNOUNCEMENT** 
 

Notification of All Bids Rejected 
                                                           
                                                                

Beginning with the June 7, 2019, bid letting, MDOT will no longer provide bidders with a 
letter notifying them that all bids have been rejected for a project.  An e-mail will be sent 
to the apparent low bidder, using the e-mail MDOT has on file for notification of awards. 
 
As-checked results, including all bids rejected, can be found on the Bid Letting 
Information page, Bid Express, and at the Construction Contract Inquiry site. 
 
 
Lansing, Michigan 
06/12/2019 

https://mdotjboss.state.mi.us/BidLetting/BidLettingHome.htm
https://mdotjboss.state.mi.us/BidLetting/BidLettingHome.htm
https://bidx.com/
https://mdotjboss.state.mi.us/CCI/castTrackingHome.htm

